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COVER LETTER 

 

25 June 2020 

To the editors of Oecologia Australis 

 

With this letter I would like to submit a manuscript entitled “Micrurus ibiboboca 

(Merrem, 1820) (Serpentes, Elapidae): first confirmed record in Minas Gerais, 

Brazil” for review and possible publication. 

All authors agree to this submission and signed this letter (see below). I also 

state that the manuscript has not been published and has not been submitted 

simultaneously to another journal.  

 As potential reviewers we suggest the following experts: 

 Darlan Feitosa (PUC-GO) – dtfeitosa@gmail.com  

 Daniella F. França (MZUSP) – df.moojeni@gmail.com 

 Thaís B. Guedes (UFMA) – thaisbguedes@yahoo.com.br  

 Jhonny J. M. Guedes (UFG) – jhonnyguds@gmail.com  

 Deborah Praciano (UFC) – deborahpraciano@gmail.com 

 

We look forward to hearing your consideration of the merits of this paper. 

Best regards, 

MARIA CLARA NASCIMENTO-COSTA  

ALEXANDER ZAIDAN 

ANDERSON M. OLIVEIRA 

HENRIQUE C. COSTA  


